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Greetings	Friends	of	EDUF	

We	trust	you	are	safe	and	well	during	these	days	of	COVID	19.		We	all	hurt	for	those	suffering	
loss	during	this	time	and	pray	for	God’s	comforting	hand	on	those	hurting	around	the	world.		It	
reminds	us	again	of	the	importance	of	knowing	Him.		Please	continue	to	be	safe.	

Recently,	Education	Development	United	Foundation	was	made	aware	of	two	opportunities	
for	“promoting	education	in	Africa”.		We	want	to	make	you	aware	of	these	and	give	you	a	
chance	to	participate	in	meeting	the	challenges.		The	EDUF	board	felt	a	letter	to	our	friends	
and	supporters	would	be	an	appropriate	place	to	start	to	meet	these	challenges.	

First,	we	have	received	notice	from	Trevecca	Nazarene	University	that	there	is	a	donor	that	
will	match	dollar	for	dollar	whatever	EDUF	would	add	to	our	Africa	Education	Endowment.		
Several	students	from	Africa	have	benefited	from	this	Endowment	during	that	past	few	years	
and	others	will	in	the	future.		We	would	like	to	increase	this	endowment	as	much	as	possible	
and	have	set	a	goal	of	$10,000	as	a	minimum	to	be	matched.		We	would	like	to	give	you	the	
opportunity	to	join	us	in	this	endeavor.		If	you	would	like	to	assist	in	this	way	please	send	your	
check	to	our	Treasurer,	Frank	Hallum	Jr,	2850	W.	Jay	Jay	Rd,	Titusville,	FL	32796	or	go	to	our	
website	and	give	on	line	or	make	donation	from	our	Facebook	page.	

Our	second	opportunity	is	to	donate	to	the	printing	of	the	Bible	in	a	local	language	in	Nigeria.		
The	request	comes	from	CLA	(Christian	Literature	for	Africa),	one	of	our	chapters	of	EDUF.		The	
requested	amount	is	$1,000.		Many	local	language	groups	are	small	and	literature	in	those	
languages	would	be	very	limited.		We	may	want	to	do	more	later	but	this	is	where	we	start.		
Again,	your	support	will	be	greatly	appreciated.	

Thank	you	for	your	support	and	prayers	for	EDUF	as	we	continue	to	do	our	best	to	encourage	
education	in	Africa.	

Stay	safe	and	God	bless	you	and	yours,	

Peter	Ken	Walker,	EDUF	President	

	


